
Pierson Township Friends Update: 

ROAD WORK COMING– Starting July 11!  

Cannonsville Rd will be CLOSED THIS THURSDAY ONLY with a detour in place. Cannonsville 

Rd will be pulverized from the US 131 bridge deck to Federal Rd on July 11. Residents (and 

Navigator parents) only on the 11th, no through traffic. ** Farmers Market will have access on 

Friday **  

Kendaville Rd from Bass Lake Rd West to the new pavement on July 12.   

It will be gravel for several weeks until the pavers can be scheduled. Cannonsville Rd will be 

paved wider than existing. It will make an improved road and safer with the extra width. Amy 

School/Cannonsville will be getting a concrete curb & gutter.  

Also: The culvert on Kendaville Road by Main Street will be replaced on July 16. 


